
 

 

Filed Under Section 204(a)(3) of The 

Communications Act on 15 days’ notice. 

June 16, 2022 

Transmittal No. 1 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau  

 

The accompanying tariff material issued by Vantage Point Solutions, Inc. and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 

2 is being sent to you for filing as an initial tariff filing with West Liberty Telephone Company as an 

issuing carrier, for compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 

 

West Liberty Telephone Company provided notice to the National Exchange Carriers Association, Inc. 

(NECA) that it would be withdrawing from NECA F.C.C. Tariff No. 5, effective July 1, 2022.  NECA 

made its annual Interstate Access Filing on June 16, 2022, removing West Liberty Telephone Company 

from its tariff, effective July 1, 2022, This Interstate Access Tariff filing is made pursuant to FCC Part 

61.39 rules with an issue date of June 16, 2022, and consist of a Complete Base Tariff to become effective 

July 1, 2022. 

 

In accordance with the filing requirements contained in Part 61.14(b) of the Commission’s Rules, the 

aforementioned Complete Base Tariff and Tariff Pages are being filed electronically. Also, in accordance 

with the Commission’s filing requirements, the required Form 159 and $3,270.00 filing fee are being 

transmitted electronically today via the FCC’s Electronic Tariff Filing System. 

 

Material required pursuant to the Tariff Review Plan Order is included in this filing. 

  

All correspondence and inquiries regarding this transmittal should be addressed to Steve Gatto at 1836 

Junction Hwy, Kerrville, Texas 78028, or by Telephone at 830-895-7226 or email at 

steve.gatto@vantagepnt.com. 

Sincerely, 

/S/ Steve Gatto 

Steve Gatto 

Division Manager 

Vantage Point Solutions 
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